<u>Derby and Derbyshire Self-harm and Suicide Prevention - please share your thoughts!</u>

Dear professionals and volunteers across Derby City and Derbyshire County

We want your insight, thoughts and input!

The **Derby and Derbyshire Self-harm and Suicide Prevention Strategic Framework** is due to be refreshed to enable us to build on local efforts to reduce cases of self-harm and deaths from suicide.

The current <u>local strategic framework</u> and the <u>suicide prevention strategy for</u> <u>England 2023-28</u> provide an evidence-based foundation to build upon.

We have a few questions about the proposed new framework which you can help to answer.

We will use your responses to develop the final version of the strategic framework which will direct our local approach from 2026-30.

Click on this link to open the survey <u>Derbyshire Self-harm and Suicide</u> <u>Prevention Survey*</u>

Or scan this QR code



It will take about 10 minutes to complete.

The survey will be open from 8th July to 1st August 2025.

Your response will be anonymous.

The survey is led by Derbyshire County Council Public Health and the Chair of the Derbyshire Self-harm and Suicide Prevention Partnership Forum (DSSPPF).

Please note that input to the refresh of the strategic framework is also being gathered in other ways including forums, meetings and focus groups.

Many thanks

James Creaghan

Public Health Lead for Mental Health and Suicide Prevention
Chair of Derbyshire Self-harm and Suicide Prevention Partnership Forum
(DSSPPF)

Public Health Department | Derbyshire County Council